
Fundamental Interest – Mostar
Six Municipalities
On Thursday, 29 July, OHR and OSCE hosted a meeting of the
Presidents  and  Vice  Presidents  of  the  six  City-Municipal
Councils of Mostar, and of the Heads and Deputy Heads of the
six  Mostar  City-Municipalities.  The  meeting  was  called  to
discuss ways and means of implementing the 6 July decision of
the  High  Representative,  Ambassador  Carlos  Westendorp,
specifically  relating  to  the  adoption  of  the  Fundamental
Interests Clause and the position of Deputy Head of the City-
Municipality.

Ambassador  Ellerkmann,  Head  of  OHR-South,  and  Ambassador
Matthews, Head of OSCE Mostar RC, requested that by 15 August
all six Mostar City-Municipalities will have a statute and
rules  of  procedure  which  must  comply  with  the  specified
measures of the decision of the High Representative.
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